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20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to emphasise the importance of students adhering to the uniform 
standards at Montsaye. In recent weeks, we've observed a decline in these standards, and as we approach the festive 
break, we aim to refocus on maintaining high uniform expectations. It is crucial that all students serve as positive role 
models by consistently upholding our values through excellence in their uniform. 

 

To familiarise yourself with our uniform standards, please refer to the Uniform section on our website: 
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/ 

 

Any student entering school not wearing the correct uniform will be provided with the option to borrow from the 
school supply, return home to rectify the uniform (with parental consent), or, in the absence of an agreement on either 
option, they will be required to spend time in our Reflection Room until the correct uniform is in place. 

 

If you are facing challenges in acquiring the appropriate uniform, please don't hesitate to contact us for assistance. 

 

These new procedures will be implemented starting Monday, November 27th. We kindly request parents/carers to 
address any uniform-related issues next week in preparation for the upcoming changes. Your cooperation is greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

 

Mr D Rogers 

Acting Vice Principal 
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